

Republic of the Philippines

Devartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

August 28, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 999

s. 2024

INVITATION TO THE 6TH EASTERN VISAYAS LIBRARIANS SUMMIT

To:

Schools Division Superintendents

All Others Concerned

- In response to the attached invitation letter of the Philippine Librarians Association, Incorporated—Eastern Visayas Region Librarian Council (PLAI-EVRLC) on the conduct of the 6th Eastern Visayas Librarians Summit, with the theme "Cultivating Professional Excellence Through Mental Health and Personal Growth," to be held on Sept. 18-20, 2024 at the Hotel Alejandro, Tacloban City, librarians and other library professionals are hereby invited to attend in the said activity.
- The participants' travel and other expenses relative to the activity shall be 2. charged against the MOOE/Local Funds of their respective divisions (for division librarians) and schools (for school librarians).

Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

EVELYN Ř. FETALVERO CESO IV

Regional Director

Enclosures: As stated

References: As stated

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:

LIBRARIANS

TRAINING

SUMMIT

CLMD-LRMS-HNC







Address: Government Center, Candahug, Palo, Leyte

Telephone No.: (053) 832-5738

Email Address: region8@deped.gov.ph Website: region8.deped.gov.ph







Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

August 27, 2024

EVELYN R. FETALVERO CESO IV

Regional Director This Office

Madam:

Greetings!

In response to the attached invitation letter of the Philippine Librarians Association, Incorporated—Eastern Visayas Region Librarian Council (PLAI-EVRLC) on the conduct of the 6th Eastern Visayas Librarians Summit, with the theme "Cultivating Professional Excellence Through Mental Health and Personal Growth," to be held on Sept. 18–20, 2024, at the Hotel Alejandro, Tacloban City, may we request that a regional memorandum be issued relative to the participation of our librarians in this activity.

Their participation in this event would be of great benefit to them, not just in empowering them through healthier mental health and strengthened personality development, but also in earning the 13.50 Continuing Professional Development (CPD) points which is truly needed in renewing their PRC license.

We are hoping for your positive response on this humble request, and we're always grateful for your continued support.

Thank you and God bless.

Respectfully yours,

Hydelyn N. Cinco Librarian, CLMD-LRMS

Noted:

GERTRUDES C. MABUTIN EdD

OIC-Chief, CLMD

Approved:

EVELYN R. FETALVERO CESO IV

Regional Director







Telephone No.: (053) 832-5738

Email Address: region8@deped.gov.ph

Website: region8.deped.gov.ph



